Spine Surgeon Joins Arkansas Surgical Hospital Specialty Clinic in Hot Springs Village

HOT SPRINGS VILLAGE—An official ribbon cutting welcomed a new surgeon to Arkansas Surgical
Hospital Specialty Clinic on Monday, May 16.

Neurosurgeon Dr. Robert Ingraham specializes in the treatment of spine disorders, including spinal
stenosis, disc disease, and more. He is now available for appointments at the Hot Springs Village clinic,
located at 122 Cordoba Center Drive, in addition to his practice at Neurological Surgery Associates in
Little Rock.

Arkansas Surgical Hospital’s Specialty Clinics, located in Hot Springs Village and Russellville, provide
additional access to care from trusted neck, spine, and joint specialists.

“Our specialty clinics allow us to help more people access the care they need—closer to
home,”’ said Brian Fowler, CEO of Arkansas Surgical Hospital. “Dr. Ingraham can now
more conveniently provide his expertise to patients in Hot Springs Village and surrounding
areas.”’

To schedule an appointment with Dr. Ingraham at Arkansas Surgical Hospital Specialty Clinic in Hot
Springs Village, call (501) 918-0814.

About Arkansas Surgical Hospital: Arkansas Surgical Hospital was founded by orthopedic and spine
surgeons who were searching for a way to provide a better overall experience for their patients. As a
physician-owned hospital, the surgeons are able to direct their patients’ overall care and experience at a
higher level. The hospital prides itself on its disciplined focus on safety and a total commitment to the
care and comfort of patients and their families, resulting in excellent surgical outcomes. To learn more
about Arkansas Surgical Hospital, visit www.arksurgicalhospital.com.
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